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Headteacher: Mr A J Knowles

Dear Parents and Carers

Following the consultation regarding uniform and the subsequent decision taken to move to a standard trouser and
skirt bearing the Tupton Hall School logo, | would like to take this opportunity to provide you with further details of
the process to provide your child(ren) with their first free pair of trousers or skirt and to present the details relating to
the uniform providers sourced by the school.

The initial free pair of trousers or skirt will be provided through Just Schoolwear and the fitters will be in school on
Thursday 13 June to take waist measurements only; there will be no requirement for any student to remove skirts,
trousers or shirts in order to facilitate the measuring. The students will be measured for either a skirt or a pair of
trousers based on their preference indicated on the day.

Just Schoolwear will then process the orders based on these measurements and preferences, and these will be
packed up in individual student names and delivered to school to be handed out to students during week commencing
8 July 2024. This allows time for parents/carers to check the size of the uniform for their child(ren) and contact the
school if any exchanges need to be arranged to allow all students to have their free pair of trousers or skirt before
breaking up for the summer holidays. This will ensure that every student will arrive to school on Monday 9 September
2024 for the start of the new academic year in full school uniform which will be blazer, branded trouser/skirt, white
shirt and school house tie and black shoes. Students will be sent home to change if they do not arrive in full school
uniform or have items missing.

Details for students who are will be joining us in Year 7 will be provided the opportunity for receiving their free
trouser/skirt as part of the transition evening on Monday 17 June 2024, and parents/carers will receive separate
information about this evening.

The school have sourced three suppliers of uniform and details of these and the current prices can be found on the
attached sheet and also on the website.

We will provide further details in due course with regards to a ‘preloved’ uniform swap shop, but in the meantime if
any parent/carer would like to enquire about this, or are struggling with the cost of uniform, then please contact the
school by email parent@tuptonhall.org.uk and we will provide support where possible.

If you have any queries or concerns then please email parent@tuptonhall.org.uk in the first instance.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

-

Mr A: J Knowles
Headteacher
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